
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Berwyn Township Notice of Public Hearing 
Proposed 2024 Property Tax Levy Ordinance for Taxes to be Collected in 2025 

 
Please take notice that the Berwyn Township Board of Trustees has called a Public Hearing 
for the purpose of receiving comment from the public on the proposed 2024 Property Tax 
Levy Ordinance for the Township of Berwyn Town Fund and General Assistance Fund.  
The proposed 2024 levy for both funds, to be collected in 2025, is $907,976.00 which is a 
0% increase over that of 2023 collected in 2024.  
 
The date of the Public Hearing is October 17, 2024 at 5:45 p.m. The Public Hearing will be 
held at the Berwyn Public Health District Building, 6600 West 26th Street, Berwyn, Illinois 
in the 1st Floor Conference Room. 
 

Berwyn Township Public Hearing Agenda 
October 17, 2024 at 5:45 p.m. 

1. Call to Order 

2. Pledge of Allegiance 

3. Presentation of Proposed Tax Levy Ordinance for 2024 Collected in 2025. 

4. Public Comments 

5. Adjourn 
 
For more information about the Public Hearing or to obtain a copy of the proposed Tax Levy 
Ordinance, please call Township Clerk Margaret Paul at 708-749-6451 or send an email to 
Mpaul@ci.berwyn.il.us. 
 

S/Margaret Paul, Township Clerk  

 

 


